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Notification of Operations and Request for Special Temporary Authority to  

Operate at Reduced Power  
  

Nexstar Media Inc., licensee of KSVI(TV), Billings, Montana, hereby notifies the FCC 

that KSVI(TV) has been operated at approximately 50% of its TPO since September 28, 2021 due 

to transmitter equipment failure. KSMI engineers continue to analyze all parts of its transmitter, 

some of which are at their end of life operability, to determine what needs to be repaired and  or 

replaced. Because of the limited availability on certain of the parts, this STA request is being filed 

to allow KSVI to continue reduced power operations for longer than 30 days until the repairs are 

completed and KSVI resumes normal authorized operations. The Station has worked with all cable 

and MVPD providers to ensure no loss in carriage. 


